
 

 

 

 

  

 

The Professional Insurance Agents of Louisiana (PIA), representing nearly 300 member 
agencies who serve the Property and Casualty insurance needs of over 800,000 families 
and businesses across Louisiana,  

fully SUPPORT HB 435 by Rep. Peter Egan 

Civil/Damages: Provides limitations relative to claims for 
general damages. 

"HB 435 puts a $5 million limit on payouts for pain and suffering in injury lawsuits. It doesn’t 
touch things like medical bills or lost wages. It’s all about keeping crazy jury awards in 
check so insurance rates don’t skyrocket.” 

 

We believe the passage of this bill will attract more insurance companies to Louisiana, 
increase availability of Property and Casualty Insurance, and lower prices for the clients 
and citizens that we serve every day. 


